COPY |
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

ENCLOSURE High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

30th April, 1943.
Dear 5irs,

I duly received Mr. Forster's letter of the <lst
. instant in further reference to the case of the motorship
"EMPIRE CAVALIER".

I enclose a copy of the reply which was sent to the
Admiralty on the 23rd regarding the spare propeller for
this vessel and would add that they now confirm arrangements
are being made to recover the spare propeller from the
"NATICINA"™ and place it on board the "EMPIRE CAVALIER".

I am, PDear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Clagsification Committee.

The Surveyors,
NEVWCASTLE=on-TYNE .
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